December 14, 1990

Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: #dr. W. L. Stevart

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
5000 Domirion Blvd.
Glen Allen, VA 23060

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NORTH ANNA EXAMINATION REPORT NO. 50-338/0L=90~02

On September 24-28, 1990, the NRC administered examinations to
employees of your company who had applied for licenses to operate
your North Anna Power Station., At the conclusion of the
examination, the examination guestions and preliminary findings
were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the
Examinztion Report, Enclosure 1.

Copies of the written examination questions and answer key are
included in this report as Enclosure 2. Facility comments
regarding the written examinztion are included in this report as
Enclosure 3. Enclosure 4 provides the NRC response and
resolution to the facility comments., Enclosure 5 summarizes
simulator performance deficiencies observed during the conduct of
the simulator portion of the operating examinations.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations,
a copy of this letter and the enclosures will be placed in the
NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this examination, please
contact us.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by T. A. Peebles)
Thomas A. Peebles, Chief

Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosures:

1. Examination Report No. 50-338/0L~90=02
2. Examinations and Answer Keys (SRO/RO)
3. Facility Comments

4. NRC Resolution of Facility Comments

5. Simulation Facility Report

cc w/encls - (See page 2)
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